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#o UNITED STATES.

g8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION*
o

f U CASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
'

% g. November 22, 1982

CHAIRMAN,
,

Mr. John P. Jackso,n
Group Vice President
Management Analysis Company
11095 Torreyana Road

,

San Diego, CA 92121
,

Dear Mr. Jackson:,

.

The comments on NRC quality assurance measures and organizational concepts
you conveyed in your letter of September 21, 1982 are appreciated. *

The meeting on October 20, 1982 between Management Analysis Company and
NRC to discuss quality assurance and to provide informal feedback on the
initiatives currently being implemented or considered was helpful. I
understand that Mr. DeYoung plans to have further discussions with you
in the near future. This interaction between Government and industry
can only lead to increased understanding and thereby improved decision-

--

making.

Your initiative in providing comments is comendable. The NRC looks
forward to continued communications with you and other industry
representatives.,

Sincerely,

b A4
Hunz . alladino
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